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Diana Capes

Subject: FW: Wyoming's New Licensing Supervisor

Diana,  
 
I am happy to announce the Wyoming Department of Insurance has hired Kayla Reynolds as our new Licensing 
Supervisor.  Kayla comes to us from the Iowa Division of Insurance. We are happy she has joined our team.  I have been 
promoted to a different section in the Department but will be training and guiding Kayla for the months to come as she 
learns the Wyoming way.  I am hopeful we can get her added as new SILA member and updated in the directory.  Please 
let me know if you have any questions.   
 
  
Tana L. Howard 
Wyoming Insurance Department 
106 East 6th Avenue 
Cheyenne, WY  82002 
Main; (307)-777-7401 
Direct: (307) 777-2448 
http://doi.wyo.gov 
 
 
 
 


